
 

 

 
 

In-person study administration is 
suspended as follows 

 

In-person study administration is not available in the Student Services Area 
and in the offices on the following days: 

 

05-06.03.2024. (Tuesday, Wednesday) 

(Technical reasons) 

15.03.2024. (Friday)  

(National holiday – online administration is not available!) 

21-22.03.2024. (Thursday, Friday) 

(Graduation Ceremony) 

29.03.2024. and 01.04.2024. (Friday and Monday)  

(Easter - online administration is not available!) 

 

Thank you for your understanding! 

Student Services 


